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August 13, 2003

Ms. Dorothy Gunn, Clerk
linois Pollution Control Board
James Thompson Center

100 W. Randolph Street
Chicago, IL. 60601

Dear Ms. Gunn:

I am writing this letter in support of the County’s decision to deny Mr. Lowe’s
application for a waste transfer facility.

I’ve lived in Bright Oaks for approximately 7 years and my property overlooks the
Hollows. I'm concerned about my property value. Presently, it has steadily been
increasing.

The area is beautiful, quiet and “fresh smelling”. I’d like to keep it that way.

Mr. Lowe would best serve our community by building his waste transfer station in an
industrial area.

Cc; Cameron Davis

Cary Village Administrator




